
 

 

It is with heartfelt gratitude that we welcome Bishop Greg 
Kelly to the 5PM Mass today to celebrate the Mass of the 
Holy Spirit. This special Mass is a Catholic tradition dating 
back to the 1500s and is usually a way to celebrate the 
beginning of a new academic year. Join us in welcoming 
Bishop Kelly to our community! 




